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The Public Administration must pay within 30 days – Delayed payments under the
EU commission’s magnifying glass

Public administrations must pay for goods and services within 30 days or, under exceptional
circumstances, within 60 days of receipt of the invoice. There are, in a nutshell, the grounds
which yesterday led the European Comission to send a reasoned opinion to  Italy since its
national law is not in line with the directives on payment delays (directive 2011/7/EU)…
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